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I adamantly opposed this law. There has been no Financial impact statement 

attached. I also opposed it due to the fact that some years ago, I had an ex-boyfriend 

break into my house but again my head. He was not even legally supposed to have a 

gun due to the restraining order. When the officers came to my house and took a 

statement, that was the end of it. He was not arrested, and there were no 

consequences regarding his actions. In the state of Oregon, the problem isn't the gun 

laws. The problem is clearly enforcement of the gun laws. By allowing this law to 

proceed, all it does is take away my legal right to defend myself. It allows one more 

law for law abiding citizens to follow, and one more law for criminals to ignore! 


